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Miss Morgan AND P4b

Miss Morgan

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Your children have been working so hard since 
they have been back at school and have adapted 
to our new way of life in St. Clare’s.  They are an 
amazing little bunch and I am already so 
impressed with the progress they have made.  

If you have any worries or you would just like a 
little chat, I am always at the door at the end of 
the day.  Thank-you for your support,



In class so far...

We are primarily focussing on Maths, Language and Health and Wellbeing to 
ensure we are recovering the time lost at the end of last term.  Extra practise at 
home is always helpful such as reading, handwriting and revising table facts.  

We have already completed our first novel study, The Twits, and have been 
inspired by Pope Francis to look after our common home and learn about 
climate change.  

A great start to Primary 4!!



Our Year Ahead
In primary 4, your child will prepare to make their sacraments of                  

Reconciliation and The Eucharist . Although we can’t predict exactly what these 
celebrations will look like for us, the children continue to express their excitement and 

they will be fully prepared to take the next steps on their journey with God.

We will continue to revisit concepts to support consolidation in Literacy and 
Numeracy, as well as progressing with new learning concepts to ensure that your child 

continues to experience challenge, develop their skills and they can apply their 
learning to new contexts.

Throughout the year, we hope to focus on a topic of interest which will be the 
foundation of our Interdisciplinary Learning. We will learn about our chosen topic and 

learn to develop and adopt new skills across the Curriculum.  



This quote sums up the importance of believing in yourself 
and the places you can go with a little magic.



KEEPING EVERYONE LEARNING SAFELY
● Each morning early entry is from 8.45am with Mrs Absolom,                               Mrs 

Callaghan, Mrs Pinna and Mrs Cooper welcoming everyone

● Hand washing in class

● •School day starts at 9am sharp – try to be on time as every learning minute 

counts!

● Pupils remain in the same seat each day, to maintain social distancing

● At playtime, classes stay in their zone

● Pupils can buy Tuck at playtime or bring a healthy snack

● Children wash their hands regularly throughout the day

● Adults keep 2m apart from children and other adults


